
1

Demetrica Tyson

From: Marsha Kiner
Sent: Thursday, January 16, 2025 3:56 PM
To: Demetrica Tyson
Cc: Scott Sumner; Kristy Goldwire
Subject: RE: Xavier House Emergency Grant Request- Ins info

Based on the additional information provided from the Insurance Company, I approve the Emergent 
Need Grant funding for $20,000. 
 
M 
 

 
 
From: Marsha Kiner <mkiner@childrenstrustofalachuacounty.us>  
Sent: Thursday, January 16, 2025 10:40 AM 
To: Demetrica Tyson <dtyson@childrenstrustofalachuacounty.us> 
Subject: FW: Xavier House Emergency Grant Request- Ins info 
 
FYI 
 

 
 
From: Yvette Robinson <yvette.robinson@xavierhouse.org>  
Sent: Thursday, January 16, 2025 10:36 AM 
To: Marsha Kiner <mkiner@childrenstrustofalachuacounty.us> 
Subject: Re: Xavier House Emergency Grant Request- Ins info 
 
Please see attached. 
 
 
Yvette R. Robinson, M. A. Ed. 
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Founder & CEO 
Xavier House Unlimited 
xavierhouse.org 

 

From: Marsha Kiner <mkiner@childrenstrustofalachuacounty.us> 
Sent: Thursday, January 16, 2025 10:29 AM 
To: Yvette Robinson <yvette.robinson@xavierhouse.org> 
Subject: RE: Xavier House Emergency Grant Request- Ins info  
  
Hi Yvette, 
  
We need a copy of the Insurance Statement (whatever it is – email) with the payout amount listed.  
  

 
  
From: Yvette Robinson <yvette.robinson@xavierhouse.org>  
Sent: Thursday, January 16, 2025 10:18 AM 
To: Marsha Kiner <mkiner@childrenstrustofalachuacounty.us> 
Subject: Xavier House Emergency Grant Request- Ins info 
  
CAUTION: This email originated from outside your organization. Exercise caution when opening 
attachments or clicking links, especially from unknown senders. 

Good morning Mrs. Kriner, 
  
As part of Xavier House's application for Emergent Needs Funds, I wanted to update you as to what our 
insurance is paying out for our totaled vehicle. The figure we were provided was $4901.16. 
  
We have a contact at Honda of Gainesville that has a used Chrysler Pacifica minivan for approximately 
$26,000. If we were granted the maximum allowed funds from the Children's Trust of Alachua's Emergent 
Funds, we could combine this with the insurance payout and promptly replace our agency's minivan and 
resume care and transport of our residents. 
  
Thank you again for your consideration of our grant request! 
  


